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MPLA Activities 

• Will have read and reviewed all reports for the February meeting. 

• Continue to contact ULA members about renewing MPLA membership 

ULA Activities 

• Attended December ULA Board Meeting where it was decided to extend an official 

invitation to MPLA to join ULA in a joint conference in 2024. 

• ULA elections are currently underway.  MPLA representative is up for election so there 

may be a new representative from Utah beginning in May, 2021. 

Utah Activity 

• Utah officials elected to complete COVID-19 vaccinations by age group so after 

healthcare workers and teachers were vaccinated, everyone else has to wait for their age 

group.  Utah chose not to designate employees in any field other than those mentioned as 

essential.  This means that librarians will be vaccinated by age and not at an earlier date. 


